Mrs S Smith

Consultation S62A/22/0006 - Proposed Development of a Ground Mounted Solar Farm with a
Generating Capacity of up to 49.99MW, Together with Associated Infrastructure and Landscaping
in Berden, Essex

Dear Sir or Madam
I am writing to object to the above named proposal for the following reasons:

| have lived in Berden for over 22 years now. We are a small, close knit community and are so
blessed to live in such beautiful countryside.

I live 200 metres from the fields and along the same lane as our grade 1 listed Berden Church.
Government guidelines state these industrial units should not impact upon historic buildings.

I have walked all my dogs over here, the scenery is stunning. | can’t believe anyone, however
much money is being offered would take this away from our community. The impact upon wildlife
is going to be devastating.

Crops have always been grown in these fields and at the moment with the war in Ukraine, it is
very important that we produce and supply food for our country, especially since we are no
longer in the EU.

Before you make any decisions, please come and visit Berden and see for yourself, how close the
proposed Solar Park is to the actual village.

With Regards

Shirley Smith & Family






